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Item 

no. 
4 Title 

Hackney Carriage & Private Hire Drivers – Policy and 
Scheme of Delegation Changes 

Amendment  

Recommendation 

2.1 

 
The executive agrees that from 1st April 2016, a hackney carriage 
private hire drivers’ licence will not be granted and from 1st July 2016 

not renewed unless the driver can demonstrate that they have 
undertaken a prevention of child sexual exploitation training course 

provided by Warwick District Council’s nominated trainer and that all 
current hackney carriage private hire driver licence holders will be 
required to attend  a prevention of child sexual exploitation training 

course provided by Warwick District Council’s nominated trainer by 
the 1st July 2016. Any current licence holder who has failed to 

undertake the course by this date will be sent before the Licensing 
and Regulatory to explain their lack of attendance’ 
 

Amendment  

Recommendation 

3.7 

It is proposed that all current licence holders must attend the course 
by 1st July 2016. There are currently 112 drivers who have not 

attended one of the 9 courses provided to date. There shall be four 
more sessions providing provided before the 1st July 2016’ 

 

 

 

 


